
Consider the performance of emerging-market stocks
from 2004 to 2010. For the first four years, stocks in
these regions produced impressive returns. Based on this
stellar track record, a typical investor may expect more
of the same. Well, 2008 was quite dismal for emerging-
market investors, as they lost more than half of their
investment—53.2%. In 2009, however, emerging
markets rebounded, producing a return of 79.0%. In
2010, emerging-market returns were still positive, but
down to 19.2%. When investing, investors must
consider the possibility of another year like 2008 in the
future. Strong positive returns may be enough to create
overconfidence among investors. Investors should avoid
overestimating their ability to predict future outcomes
and avoid focusing on only the upside potential while
dismissing the possibility of poor performance.
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